

## MAILING ADDRESS P. O. Box 3080 Milwaukee, WI 53201-3080

RALPH M. HERRMANN President

RICHARD W. COLVIN Vice President, Technical Services

CHRISTINE A. SIEKIERSKI Vice President, Operations

NANCY J. KIERZEK Vice President, Administrative Services

## GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 409 - JANUARY 18, 2000

TO: Members of the Bureau

FROM: WCRB Governing Committee

RE: Hartford Underwriters Insurance Company's Resignation From The Pool Committee, The Governing Committee and The Rating Committee of the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau

Hartford Underwriters Insurance Company has resigned as a Pool Servicing Carrier effective December 31, 1999. They will be resigning from the Governing Committee, the Rating Committee and the Pool Committee effective with the next Annual Meeting which is scheduled in May, 2000. This will create opens on the Governing Committee, Rating Committee and Pool Committee for a stock carrier(s).

Stock insurance companies who are members of the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau are eligible to serve on each of these committees. Those interested in serving on the committees may obtain information about the committees, and about the responsibilities of serving on the committees by contacting Donna Knepper, Executive Assistant to the President of the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau.

If you are interested in serving on any of the committees, it would be appropriate to attend the next scheduled meetings in March, 2000. The Pool and Rating Committee meetings are to be held on March 14, 2000 beginning at 9:30 a.m. The Governing Committee meeting is scheduled for March 15, 2000 beginning at 9:30 a.m. The meetings will be held at the offices of the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau.

Election for the Governing Committee and Rating Committee will be held at the Annual Meeting scheduled for May 19, 2000. Appointment to the Pool Committee will be made by the Governing Committee at the Annual Meeting on May 19, 2000.